
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Dear Fabulous Firsties and Families, 
 

Welcome to First Grade, a year filled with many firsts! We cannot begin to  
tell you how excited we are to be working with you and your child this year.  
We believe that a good learning experience is built on a positive and cooperative  
effort between parent, child and teacher. Please know that we are here for you,  
and we care deeply about our students. We are looking forward to meeting you and  
growing together this year in first grade. 
 

It is our goal to create a warm, safe, and academically stimulating  
environment in which your child will grow, learn, and feel loved. We look forward 
to supporting each of you to reach your goals and have a successful year! We will  
strive to make this the best first grade experience ever! 
 

Please mark your calendars to attend our Supply Drop Off on Wednesday, 
September 4th from 10:30-11:15 AM in room 10. We can’t wait to meet you!  
You will be able to drop off your school supplies and meet some new friends and  
see some old friends. If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to  
contact us by email dpiehler@acsdny.org and ksheehan@acsdny.org or by phone at  
845-486-4970. We will get back to you as soon as possible. The first day of school  
will be Thursday, September 5th. 
 

Enjoy the rest of your summer and remember to read, read, read! We are 
looking forward to a fun filled, productive and creative year! 
 

Our Best Wishes, 
 

          Mrs. Piehler and Mrs. Sheehan 
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